

Sangster Elementary School

Parent Advisory Council

December 13, 2016

Dear Sangster Community,

With the Christmas break right around the corner, the PAC has been busy these last few weeks with lots of holiday fundraising. We've handed out poinsettia orders, this Wednesday will be day 2 of Purdy's pick up, Christmas store, coffee...oh my!



It's because of the support of you amazing parents along with your family and friends our Poinsettia and Purdy's fundraisers were a huge success. Combined both of these raised over \$2000!! Thank you everyone who was able to participate. Stay tuned for the January newsletter when we'll provide an updated total of all fundraising efforts to date!

Thank you to Heidi Stieg & Jill Hazel, our fundraising coordinators for putting these together for us.



Last month saw our biggest and best book fair to date!! We sold so much during the week it translated into a credit of just over \$2000. This huge bonus will be put towards purchasing more books for our library.

A huge thank you to the fair cocoordinator Ami Vine-Sullivan!!

We also want to thank the crew of volunteers who helped contribute to the success.

UPCOMING EVENTS:



1. Christmas concert
This coming Thursday is the much anticipated Christmas concerts, 1pm & 6:30pm. The PAC will have 2 raffles per show; a 50/50 as well as a chance to sit in the comfy seats front row centre. The tickets for each of these draws are 3 for \$5.



2. Bottle Drive
Saturday January 7th 9:00-1:00pm in the school parking lot.

We will need some helpers on the day to sort and pick up from the area. If you're able to help please contact Tracy Fontaine at tracyf@telus.net



3. Family Dance

This will be a fun night for the whole family to come out and show off those dance skills. Friday February 10th. More details to follow.

Mission Statement:

ONGOING FUNDRAISERS FOR SANGSTER SCHOOL

Please remember we have a couple ongoing fundraisers.

Level Ground Trading - orders will be placed monthly throughout the school year. Our minimum whole school order is \$100 wholesale. We welcome and encourage your family and friends to place an order. Are you a business owner or part of a business that purchases coffee and tea for your staff? Think about ordering Level Ground through the Sangster fundraiser. On average Sangster will receive 35% profit from the sales.

Boston Pizza – any time you visit the Langford location, be sure to write Sangster on the back of the bill and leave with your server. We will receive 5% back at the end of the year.

The PAC would like to wish everyone a safe, healthy & happy holiday season.

